PRESS RELEASE
Regarding: Rally to Canberra

John Telford

johnt@ learth.net
Telephone: 02 42 835755
Thursday 10 May 2012

Dear Media,

May 16th 2012 is a no-sit-day for Parliament and the Parliamentary Joint Committee will
NOT hand down its findings publicly but simply post it on their web site. In light of this
VOFF cancelled its trip to Canberra.

Regardless of what the findings will be, VOFF have more work to do, such as improving
the security of superannuation in Australia.

Thank You
Regards

John Telford - Secretary for Victims of Financial Fraud



